
Parent Involvement Opportunities and Language Support  

It is our endeavor to provide a warm and welcoming place for our students and parents. Therefore, San Gabriel 

High School has a variety of opportunities for parent involvement at the Matador Family Center along with the 

programs provided by the Alhambra Unified School District Gateway to Success. In addition, we have available 

the following individuals that can assist you in contacting your child’s teacher, counselor or administrator with 

any concerns or questions.  

 

 

 


